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WOODBINE TO PARTICIPATE IN
SUMMER YOUTH WORK EXPERIENCE PROGRAM

Woodbine—Mayor William Pikolycky is pleased to announce the Borough of 
Woodbine will again be a participating worksite in the Summer Youth program of 
the sponsored by the Atlantic Cape May Office of Workforce Development, 
Training and New Jersey Youth Corps, Youth Unit.

Youth that participate in the program will be between the ages of 17 and 21, who 
meet eligibility requirements. Enrollment is based upon eligibility and completion 
of paperwork. (Must be at least 17 years of age, and if enrolled in school, must 
be entering your Junior year of High School). Youth will earn $9.25/hour for part-
time employment up to 25 hours per week. The program will run from May 4 
through September 30, 2015. 

 All youth deemed eligible will be required to complete an Academic Assessment 
and participate in Work Readiness Classes. Youth assessed as Basic Skills 
Deficient must attend (paid) Academic Tutorial Classes. Students will be paid 
while attending class.

Those interested in participating are asked to contact the Municipal Clerk at the 
Borough Hall Mondays through Fridays between 9 a.m. and 4 p.m. Any 
questions, contact the Clerk’s office at 861-2153. 

“I encourage any age-eligible individuals to apply for this program,” added Mayor 
Pikolycky. “It will be a good opportunity to develop necessary employment skills 
while earning.” 


